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August 23, 2023  
 

Greetings! 
 
As Mayor of Dallas, it is my pleasure to welcome you to our city. 
 
Dallas is a city that values sports, and it is our honor to host the first inaugural T10 USA Cricket 

League reception in Dallas. Thank you to T10 USA Sports Franchise for making this happen and 

capturing the attention of our city’s athletes and sport enthusiasts.   

 
Dallas is recognized as one of the top five cities in the nation for meetings and conventions,  

and the No. 1 visitor destination in Texas. While you are here, I encourage you to experience all 

that our city has to offer – world-class dining, incredible trails and parks, exciting nightlife, a 

bustling arts scene, and more. 

 
Best wishes for a successful event, and good luck in your upcoming tournament. 
 
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
 
 
Eric L. Johnson              
Mayor 
 

  

  

  

  

    


